## Garside, James

From:
Sent:
Carside, James
Subject:
Roisin Smith <
Carside, James
Re: 20/1496/FUL

Dear Mr Garside

My address is 9 Belgrave Road SW13 9NS.

I was disappointed to receive the latest correspondence and given only a few days in which to respond to it given the length of time that has elapsed since my objection was submitted back in September.

yours sincerely Roisin Smith

Sent from my iPhone

On 15 Jan 2021, at 16:06, Garside, James < James.Garside@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk > wrote:

Official

Dear Mrs Smith,

Thank you for your comments.

In order to place your comments onto the online case file, can I please ask that you provide your postal address.

Regards,

James Garside

Senior Planning Officer (Strategic Development) Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Borough Councils
020 8891 1411

James.garside@richmond.gov.uk

----Original Message----

From: Roisin Smith <

Sent: 08 September 2020 21:09

To: Garside, James < James.Garside@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Cc: Environmental Protection Richmond < Planning@richmond.gov.uk>

Subject: 20/1496/FUL

I attach a letter, of which I am a signatory, registering my objection to the above proposed development.

## IMPORTANT:

This email and any of its attachments are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error you must not print, copy, use or disclose the contents to anyone. Please also delete it from your system and inform the sender of the error immediately. Emails sent and received by Richmond and Wandsworth Councils are monitored and may be subsequently disclosed to authorised third parties, in accordance with relevant legislation.

## Garside, James

From:
Sent:
Carside, James
Subject:
Roisin Smith <
Carside, James
Re: 20/1496/FUL

Dear Mr Garside

My address is 9 Belgrave Road SW13 9NS.

I was disappointed to receive the latest correspondence and given only a few days in which to respond to it given the length of time that has elapsed since my objection was submitted back in September.

yours sincerely Roisin Smith

Sent from my iPhone

On 15 Jan 2021, at 16:06, Garside, James < James.Garside@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk > wrote:

Official

Dear Mrs Smith,

Thank you for your comments.

In order to place your comments onto the online case file, can I please ask that you provide your postal address.

Regards,

James Garside

Senior Planning Officer (Strategic Development) Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Borough Councils
020 8891 1411

James.garside@richmond.gov.uk

----Original Message----

From: Roisin Smith <

Sent: 08 September 2020 21:09

To: Garside, James < James.Garside@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Cc: Environmental Protection Richmond < Planning@richmond.gov.uk>

Subject: 20/1496/FUL

I attach a letter, of which I am a signatory, registering my objection to the above proposed development.

## IMPORTANT:

This email and any of its attachments are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error you must not print, copy, use or disclose the contents to anyone. Please also delete it from your system and inform the sender of the error immediately. Emails sent and received by Richmond and Wandsworth Councils are monitored and may be subsequently disclosed to authorised third parties, in accordance with relevant legislation.